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In

our continuing efforts to update our member services, the safeguarding 

and protection of our students and pupils, especially children, is of 

paramount importance.









We need to maintain 

our credibility within the wider sports community and raise awareness 

for everyone who wishes to have lessons and coaching sessions, that they

do so in a safe and protected environment.









We have started the 

process by introducing the annual license renewal which enables us to 

check individual status via the DBS online update service and provide 

insurance cover for coaches, instructors and officials alike.









In the light of 

recent events in other sports we have decided to speed it up further, by

bringing forward the deadline date for the renewal of all old â€œWhite 

Licensesâ€• to August 31st, 2017.









This means that all 

white license holders must apply for a new license to begin no later 

than 1st September 2017 in order to continue coaching.



















SEE THE FULL ANNOUNCEMENT  ON THE COACHES CLUB WEBSITE BY CLICKING THE LINK BELOW:










The National Association of Youth Bowling Clubs
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http://coach.btba.org.uk/news.php?item.28.6
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